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Monthly E-Briefing

(Covering the period from 18 July to 21 August 2009)

(To read a more detailed version of this document click here.
The Professional Rules and Regulation Committee recently responded to the Legal Services Board’s consultation paper “Wider Access, Better Value, Strong Protection Discussion paper on developing a regulatory regime for alternative business structures” (Read paper). 

The Training & Education Committee commented on the SRA’s draft Training Contracts Handbook. (Read paper). 

The Employment Law Committee responded to the BERR consultation on implementation of the EU Agency worker directive (Read paper). 

The Financial Law Committee responded to the HMT consultation “Developing effective resolution arrangements for investment banks”. (Read paper).

The Intellectual Property Law Committee responded to the plans for reform of the Patents County Court (PCC) being considered as part of the Costs Review and as put forward by the Working Group set up by the IP Court Users Committee (Read paper). 

The Planning & Environmental Law Committee responded to the Communities and Local Government’s Consultation Paper ”Greater flexibility for planning permissions” (Read paper). 

The Revenue Law Committee responded to the HMRC consultation “Modernising Powers, Deterrents and Safeguards: Working with Tax Agents” (Read paper). 

Robert Leeder

Policy & Committees Coordinator
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